March 23, 1951

Mr. Glenn E. Markt, Asst. Vice-President Properties & Facilities Department American Airlines 100 East 42nd Street New York 17, New York

Dear Glenn:

In Mr. Mosier's letter of March 20th, he requested that I return to you my T - 6 and Air Travel Card and any other credit cards that I might have.

Returned herewith is Air Travel Card # A 612503 that was issued to me and my American Airlines T - 6 #897.

The telephone credit card that I formerly carried expired at the end of 1950, and I believe the telephone company issued the 1951 card to Mr. R. H. Brooks. At any rate, I do not have a telephone credit card.

I have enjoyed working with you in American Airlines the past eight years, which incidentally will be eight years, five days after my Leave of Absence begins (April 5th).

We are looking forward to working with you and your depertment in the development and operation of one of the finest airports in the United States.

With best regards, I am

Very truly yours,

M. H. HUFFMAN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MMH:msk Encls. CC - Messrs

CC - Messrs. Amon G. Carter

O. M. Mosier

R. H. Brooks W. J. Hogan

